
 

Community Connection 

 

As the Fall 2022 semester comes to a close, the Office of 
Residence Life would like to thank you for your 
commitment to the residential community. As final exams 
approach us, we wish you the best of luck! Set aside time to 
study while remaining healthy for the holiday season!   

 

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you important information to the 
community the Office of Residence Life. You may 
also find out more about residential living our website 
at http://www.kean.edu/rss.  

 

What else to expect: Fall 2022 move-out information, exam 
study tips, resident spotlight, and much more!  
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Final Exam Tips …………….……3 

Managing Cabin Fever …...…..4 

Midnight Breakfast …..………...5 

Resident Spotlight ……...….…..7 

 

Residence Life: 908-737-1700 

reslife@kean.edu 

Campus Police:  

908-737-4800 

Follow Us on Social Media 

@keanreslife 
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